May 2023
Bank Holiday Rubbish Collection
From the Sevenoaks District Council website:  "Following the Spring Bank Holiday on Monday 29 May there will be changes to your rubbish, recycling and garden waste collection days.
There will be no collections on Monday 29 May and all collections this week will be one day later than usual until Saturday 3 June.
Please put your sacks and garden waste out by 7am on your collection day."
Garage 23
The work on garage 23 is fully complete and the railings have now been removed. This space is open once again for use of visitors and residents.
Fly tipping
We continue to have an issue with fly tipping and general litter.   We have volunteer litter pickers who work to pick up as much of the rubbish as possible.  However, there continues to be a large amount of broken toys and sweet packets, particularly in the playground and surrounding area.   Please remind your younger residents to return their toys home with them after play.

